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Addendum  

LA01/2016/0623/RM 

 
Update 

An amended plan was received, 25th April 2017. The plan proposes to 
move the access to the development by 2 metres to avoid an existing 
electricity substation. The Agent has advised that the required visibility 
splays are still achievable. However, this amended drawing will require 
further consultation with Transport NI. 

Recommend that the Committee agrees with the recommendation made 
in the Planning Committee Report to approve the reserved matters 
consent, subject to the agreement of Transport NI on the new access 
arrangements. 

 

 


